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        NAROOMA BRANCH                  
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P O Box 612, Narooma, NSW 2546 

    
 

  
The Hon Paul Green MLC 
Chair 
General Purpose Standing Committee No.6 
Legislative Council 
Parliament House 
6 Macquarie Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
Dear Mr Green 
 
Inquiry into Crown Land 
 
Attached is a copy of a submission sent to the General 
Manager of the Eurobodalla Shire Council (the ESC) in 
October 2014 by the Narooma Branch of the Australian 
Labor Party opposing a proposal by the South Coast 
Hunters Club for the ESC to approve gun sales in publicly 
owned facilities located on crown land in Narooma. 
 
Despite those representations and an overwhelming 
number of other submissions from shire residents and 
organisations opposing gun sales, the ESC approved the 
proposal at the Council's meeting on 25 November 2014.  
More recently, at its meeting of 22 March 2016, the ESC 
has extended that gun sales approval through to 2022.  
 
It would be appreciated if the views of our members, as 
set out in our letter to the ESC of 8 October 2014, could be 
taken into consideration by the members of your 
committee in their deliberations over this matter.  
 



 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Jim Bright 
Secretary 
Narooma Branch of the ALP 
24 July 2016 




